


Name of the teacher received 

the  national/ international 

fellowship/financial support 

Name of the fellowship Financial support

(amount in INR)

Pupose of the grant Stature of fellowship 

(national/International)

Awarding Agency Year of Award Link to the Grant 

letter/Award Letter

Dr. B. K. Sakhale International Credit 

Mobility Programme

4,00,000/- Teaching Mobility International Erasmus+ 2018 (View File)

Dr. Vandana Hivrale Merging Voices 

International Credit 

Mobility Programme

5,00,000/- Teaching Mobility International Erasmus+ European 

Union

2018 (View File)

Dr. M. D. Shirsat Visting Fellow Professor NA Teaching International National Taiwan 

University of Science 

& Technology

2018 (View File)

Dr. Vandana Hivrale International Credit 

Mobility Programme

4,00,000/- 4th International Staff 

Week

International Erasmus+ 2019 (View File)

Dr. Sadhana Pande Capacity Building Project 

INNOTAL

2,19,015/- Collaborative Design 

& Planning

International University of Ruhana 2019 (View File)

Dr. B. A. Chopade Capacity Building Project 

INNOTAL

2,19,015/- Collaborative Design 

& Planning

International University of Ruhana 2019 (View File)

Dr. Vandana Hivrale Capacity Building Project 

INNOTAL

2,19,015/- Collaborative Design 

& Planning

International University of Ruhana 2019 (View File)

Dr. Bina Sengar Fulbright Scholarship 

Program

29,88,000/- Research International Foreign Scholarship 

Bord - USA

2019 (View File)

Dr. Ramphal Sharma Brainpool Fellow NA Teaching International Hanyang University, 

Korea

2019 (View File)

Dr. Satish Patil Fellow Membership NA Advisory Role International International 

Congress of 

Chemistry and 

Environment

2019 (View File)

List of Teachers receiving national/ international fellowship/financial support by various agencies for advanced studies/ research  during the last five years 

DR. BABASAHEB AMBEDKAR MARATHWADA UNIVERSITY, CHHATRAPATI SAMBHAJINAGAR

http://109.73.164.202/~bamuin/naac-2024/Criteria III/3.1.3 Teachers Receiving Fellowship, Financial Support/33_BK_Sakhale_Faculty_Exchange_University_De_Compostella.pdf
http://109.73.164.202/~bamuin/naac-2024/Criteria III/3.1.3 Teachers Receiving Fellowship, Financial Support/01_Prof_V_Hivrale_Merging_Voices.pdf
http://109.73.164.202/~bamuin/naac-2024/Criteria III/3.1.3 Teachers Receiving Fellowship, Financial Support/02_Hivrale_Chopade_Pande.pdf
http://109.73.164.202/~bamuin/naac-2024/Criteria III/3.1.3 Teachers Receiving Fellowship, Financial Support/03 Vandana Hivrale ICM 4th International Staff Week.pdf
http://109.73.164.202/~bamuin/naac-2024/Criteria III/3.1.3 Teachers Receiving Fellowship, Financial Support/04 Sadhna Pande INNOTAL.pdf
http://109.73.164.202/~bamuin/naac-2024/Criteria III/3.1.3 Teachers Receiving Fellowship, Financial Support/05 Chopade INNOTAL.pdf
http://109.73.164.202/~bamuin/naac-2024/Criteria III/3.1.3 Teachers Receiving Fellowship, Financial Support/07 Vandana Hivrale INNOTAL.pdf
http://109.73.164.202/~bamuin/naac-2024/Criteria III/3.1.3 Teachers Receiving Fellowship, Financial Support/08_Bina_Sengar_Fullbright_Scholarship_Program.pdf
http://109.73.164.202/~bamuin/naac-2024/Criteria III/3.1.3 Teachers Receiving Fellowship, Financial Support/09_Ramphal_Sharma.pdf
http://109.73.164.202/~bamuin/naac-2024/Criteria III/3.1.3 Teachers Receiving Fellowship, Financial Support/10 A Dr. Satish Patil International Congress of Chemistry and Environment.pdf


Dr. Vandana Hivrale Integrating Talent 

Development in to 

Innovation Ecosystem in 

Higher Education

50,000/- To Attend Conference 

at University of 

Hyderabad

International Erasmus+ 2019 (View File)

Dr. Satish Patil Fellow Membership NA Advisory Role International Indian Association of 

Aquatic Biologists

2019 (View File)

Dr. Satish Patil Life Membership NA Advisory Role International International 

Foundation for 

Environment and 

Ecology

2019 (View File)

Dr. Ratnadeep Deshmukh Visiting Fellow Professor 3,00,000/- Teaching International Southern Federal 

University, Russia

2019 (View File)

Dr. Arvind Shankarrao Dhabe Enhancing Quality 

Assurance in South Asia

NA Member of Special 

Purpose Committee 

on DNA Sequences as 

Types

International EQASA 2019 (View File)

Dr. Gulab D. Khedkar Taxonomic Validation of 

Species belonging to 

geneus clarias

1,00,000/- To Attend 

International 

Symposium

International NATIONAL 

SCIENTIFIC CENTER

OF MARINE BIOLOGY

2019 (View File)

Dr. Shirish Ambekar Chitrankan Painting Camp 29,500/- To Attend Chitrankan 

Camp at Goa

National West Zone Cultural 

Center, Govt. of India

2019 (View File)

Dr. Rajesh Ragde International Tourism Film 

Festival

NA Member of Honnor 

Committee

International EATSA 2020 (View File)

Dr. Madhuri Sawant International Tourism Film 

Festival

NA curator of Festival for 

the Religious Issues

International EATSA 2020 (View File)

Dr. Ratnadeep Deshmukh Membership on Curricular 

Advisory

NA Advisory Role International Namibia University 

of Science & 

Technology

2020 (View File)

Dr. Sachin Deshmukh EQASA 60,000/- Collaborative Design 

& Planning

International Anna University 

Chennai

2020 (View File)

http://109.73.164.202/~bamuin/naac-2024/Criteria III/3.1.3 Teachers Receiving Fellowship, Financial Support/10 Dr. Vandana Hivrale INNOTAL Hyderabad.pdf
http://109.73.164.202/~bamuin/naac-2024/Criteria III/3.1.3 Teachers Receiving Fellowship, Financial Support/11 Dr. Satish Patil Indian Association of Aquatic Biologists.pdf
http://109.73.164.202/~bamuin/naac-2024/Criteria III/3.1.3 Teachers Receiving Fellowship, Financial Support/12 Dr. Satish Patil International Foundation For Environment and Ecology.pdf
http://109.73.164.202/~bamuin/naac-2024/Criteria III/3.1.3 Teachers Receiving Fellowship, Financial Support/13_Ratnadeep_Deshmukh Southern Federal University, Russia.pdf
http://109.73.164.202/~bamuin/naac-2024/Criteria III/3.1.3 Teachers Receiving Fellowship, Financial Support/14_Arvind_Dhabe EQASA.pdf
http://109.73.164.202/~bamuin/naac-2024/Criteria III/3.1.3 Teachers Receiving Fellowship, Financial Support/15 Dr. GD Khedkar - MAPEEG 2019.pdf
http://109.73.164.202/~bamuin/naac-2024/Criteria III/3.1.3 Teachers Receiving Fellowship, Financial Support/16 Dr. Shirish Ambekar Chitrankan Painting Camp.pdf
http://109.73.164.202/~bamuin/naac-2024/Criteria III/3.1.3 Teachers Receiving Fellowship, Financial Support/17_Rajesh_Ragde ESTSA.pdf
http://109.73.164.202/~bamuin/naac-2024/Criteria III/3.1.3 Teachers Receiving Fellowship, Financial Support/18_Madhuri_Sawant.pdf
http://109.73.164.202/~bamuin/naac-2024/Criteria III/3.1.3 Teachers Receiving Fellowship, Financial Support/19 RRDeshmukh - Namibia University,.pdf
http://109.73.164.202/~bamuin/naac-2024/Criteria III/3.1.3 Teachers Receiving Fellowship, Financial Support/20 Dr. Sachin Deshmukh Invitation letter.pdf


Dr. Vandana Hivrale Enhancing Quality 

Assurance in South Asia

60,000/- Collaborative 

Activities for Quality 

Enhancement

International Erasmus+ 2020 (View File)

Dr. Ashok Shankarrao Pawar International Education 

Reserach Excellence 

Award With Gold Medel

NA Educational Research 

Excellence

International Global Achievers 

Foundation

2020 (View File)

Dr. Madhuri Sawant ESTJ Editor NA Editorial Work for 

Euro-Asia-Tourism 

Studies Journal

International ESTJ 2020 (View File)

Dr. Satish Patil MBSI Fellowship NA extraordinary work in 

environmental 

microbiology and

contribution to 

academics.

National Microbiologists 

Society, India

2020 (View File)

Dr. Deepak Pachpatte International Credit 

Mobility Programme

NA Teaching Mobility International Erasmus+ European 

Union

2021 (View File)

Dr. Bina Sengar SSRC Grant Award 7,50,000/- Working as Team 

Member for 

Environmental 

Refugees.

National IMPRI, New Delhi 2021 (View File)

Dr. Rajesh Ragde Paryatan Mitra NA Excellent Work in 

Tourism Development

National MTDC, Govt. of 

Maharashtra

2021 (View File)

Dr. Mahendra Shirsat Scholarship Programme NA Study/Research/Teac

hing/Artistic Stay

International Slovak Academic 

Awarding Agency

2022 (View File)

Dr. Anusaya Chavan International Credit 

Mobility Programme

2,68,880/- To Attend Teaching 

Mobility Program at 

University of Santiago 

de Compostela 

(Spain)

International Erasmus + 2022 (View File)

Dr. Gulab D. Khedkar Modern Population, 

Evolutionary and 

Ecological Genetics 

MAPEEG - 2022

1,00,000/- To Attend 

International 

Symposium

International A.V. ZHIRMUNSKY 

NATIONAL 

SCIENTIFIC CENTER

OF MARINE BIOLOGY

2022 (View File)

http://109.73.164.202/~bamuin/naac-2024/Criteria III/3.1.3 Teachers Receiving Fellowship, Financial Support/21 Dr. Vandana Hivrale Invitation letter.pdf
http://109.73.164.202/~bamuin/naac-2024/Criteria III/3.1.3 Teachers Receiving Fellowship, Financial Support/22 Dr. Ashok Pawar International Research Excellence Award.pdf
http://109.73.164.202/~bamuin/naac-2024/Criteria III/3.1.3 Teachers Receiving Fellowship, Financial Support/23 Madhuri Sawant - ESTJ.pdf
http://109.73.164.202/~bamuin/naac-2024/Criteria III/3.1.3 Teachers Receiving Fellowship, Financial Support/24 Dr. Satish Patil Microbiologists Society, India.pdf
http://109.73.164.202/~bamuin/naac-2024/Criteria III/3.1.3 Teachers Receiving Fellowship, Financial Support/25_Deepak_Pachpatte International Credit Mobility Programme.pdf
http://109.73.164.202/~bamuin/naac-2024/Criteria III/3.1.3 Teachers Receiving Fellowship, Financial Support/26 SSRC Award Bina Sengar.pdf
http://109.73.164.202/~bamuin/naac-2024/Criteria III/3.1.3 Teachers Receiving Fellowship, Financial Support/27 Rajesh Ragade - Paryatan Mitra.pdf
http://109.73.164.202/~bamuin/naac-2024/Criteria III/3.1.3 Teachers Receiving Fellowship, Financial Support/28 M_D_Shirsat.pdf
http://109.73.164.202/~bamuin/naac-2024/Criteria III/3.1.3 Teachers Receiving Fellowship, Financial Support/29 Dr. Anusaya Chavan Erasmus+.pdf
http://109.73.164.202/~bamuin/naac-2024/Criteria III/3.1.3 Teachers Receiving Fellowship, Financial Support/30 Dr. GD Khedkar - MAPEEG 2022.pdf


Dr. Satish Patil Visiting Fellow Professor NA Lectures / Seminars to 

Research Scholars

International Eastern University, 

Sri Lanka

2022 (View File)

Dr. Satish Patil Research Partnership NA Academic 

Colaboration

International University of 

Rajshahi, Bangladesh

2023 (View File)

http://109.73.164.202/~bamuin/naac-2024/Criteria III/3.1.3 Teachers Receiving Fellowship, Financial Support/31 Dr. Satish Patil Eastern University, Sri Lanka.pdf
http://109.73.164.202/~bamuin/naac-2024/Criteria III/3.1.3 Teachers Receiving Fellowship, Financial Support/32 Dr. Satish Patil University of Rajshahi Bangladesh.pdf

